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Hudson's Bay Company.

Montreal 30th March 1903

J. D. McSeau

Secretard

Dept of Indian Affaires

Ollawa Cest.

Dear Sir.

In further reference to your letter No. 28170

of date the 18th inst, I have to say that today I received

the Mass you sent me on a former occasion & which

I sent to Mr. Archambault, so that he could give

the desired information. I was return, herewith, the Maj

& Mr. Archawhault letter to me also a letter that I write

him on the 1st December last. It would appear that

the Mass does not take in the Port of Manowan, it is

45 miles from the take of the same name

Iam

Yours truly

P.M. Keugel

Refened to Mr. Marral

In connection with his report of 28th Juni 1898

and Mr Taches letter of 23rd July 1900, to be

good enough to indicate on the plan accompaning

Mr Taches letter the land required at Manonan Lake

S. Bruy 1/4/03

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-7 Pt.1)
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